
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE SEAVIEW RESTAURANT LTD – ACCESS STATEMENT 

The Seaview Restaurant Ltd is committed to providing reasonable access for those with disabilities to 
its Restaurant facility. In this statement, we have attempted to accurately describe the facilities 
offered to visitors to enable visitors to judge for themselves the suitability in line with their own 
access needs.  

Restaurant Access for those with physical disabilities is available via the main entrance on the 
promenade. Cars can be parked in the public car park to the side of the Restaurant, whilst wheelchair 
users or those with restricted mobility are exiting a vehicle and there is level access from the car park 
to the front of the building. Please note the pay and display car park itself contains some uneven 
surfaces. Alternative pay and display parking is available at Cat Nab 40m further away.  

There is free parking on the upper promenade with access provided to the lower promenade via the 
cliff lift. The outward opening front doorway is sufficiently wide (over 90cm) for normal wheelchairs 
and there is also a ‘2 x disabled’ toilets, refurbished to current standards, located on the lower and 
upper floors. Automatic lift allows access to the upper floor. There is no change in level on the ground 
floor, only a small rug as you enter this area.  

Diners would usually make a reservation for the Restaurant and, at this time, it is possible to plan 
table allocations to create sufficient space for a wheelchair. Waiter/waitress service is available from 
the bar directly to the table, and there is background music throughout the building. Menus are 
changed quite often and it is not therefore possible to provide a Braille menu. However, with 
adequate notice, a special large print menu could be provided.  

Dishes can also be modified for ease of eating on request, and we can cater for all dietary needs with 
notice. Trained assistance dogs are permitted within the Restaurant. Travelling to The Seaview 
Restaurant - Our postcode for Satnav purposes is TS121HQ.  

The nearest railway station is Saltburn, which is located in the town centre with a 5 min walk to the 
restaurant. Additional Information The nearest hospital with an A&E Unit is Redcar. The closest GP’s 
surgery is Huntcliff Surgery, Bath Street, Saltburn, TS121BJ.  

Enquiries Please do not hesitate to contact us with any queries, by telephone on 01287626585 or 
email: seaviewrestaurant@hotmail.co.uk 
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